
Recovery Act Open House

North Wind Environmental was one of three local 
small businesses that received Recovery Funding for 
projects at DOE's Idaho Site.

Members of the community were invited to view 
displays explaining the work that was accomplished 
with Recovery Act funding at DOE's Idaho Site.



CWI, the Idaho Cleanup Project contractor, provided 
light snacks for those attending.

DOE ID Manager Rick Provencher discusses the 
non-cleanup work that was accomplished with 
Recovery Act funding.
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